Debbie Millet‘t-FowIe!

From: Tokuhara, Mideri <midori.tokuhara@bankofamerica.com>
Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 3:12 PM
To: dmillett@keywestcity.com
Subject: 1627 Laird St., Key West, FL 33040
Attachments: PDFFMSDisplay.aspx.pdf
Property Address: 1627 Laird St,  1\MJ]
Key West, FL. 33040

Thank you for contacting Bank of America. Please be advised that we are in receipt of your referral and the
loan associated with this matter has been service released. Please contact the new servicer regarding any code
violation issues.

New Servicer:

SPECIALIZED LOAN SERVICING, LLC
Attn: Customer Service
P.0O. Box 636005

Littleton, CO 80163
800-315-4757
SLSPro s.net
Thank you,

Code Violations
Id you have any guestion il

CodeViolations@BankofAmerica.com.

This message, and any attachments, is for the intended recipient(s) only, may contain information that is
privileged, confidential and/or proprietary and subject to important terms and conditions available at
hitp://www.bankofamerica.com/emaildisclaimer. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this
message.



